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I am writing to object to the local plan on the following grounds my name is Isabel Chadwick, 

- the number of houses being proposed to be built cannot be justified. It is an extrapolation of a growth rate in 
2014 which is no longer valid, if more recent demand was considered it would dramatically reduce the number 
of houses being proposed. 

- the local transport plan is woefully. Inadequate, it has simply not been developed to a detailed enough level. 
The roads in South Warrington are already congested and pressing ahead with this development plus Stobarts 
and 656 will simply bring traffic to a standstill. Warrington is already one of the most polluted towns in the 
northwest adding to this problem is simply unacceptable. 

- we are building on greenfield land when additional brownfield land will inevitably become available before 
2037. The plan is simply over too long a duration and once we free up greenfield for development we will. Ever 
get it back. 

Kind regards 

Isabel Chadwick 




